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Comments I strongly object to the above application for a plethora of reasons: The proposed buildings
are inside a conservation area which we use on a daily basis for runs and dog walking. This
area is not designed for vehicle access, when it is accessed for the purposes of the water
company this proves problematic to navigate. Erecting these properties is not imperative
and does not support those wishing to live within the village in standard housing. It may
state that there are five bedrooms, however, the full excess of the properties can be viewed
and is not something that will enrich the landscape of our village. Building work will cause
irreparable damage to the woodland and narrow lanes. This will also be compounded as the
single-track lane into the proposed site has no public footpaths it will impact on the safety of
local children and pedestrians using the lane to access the playing fields and local area
footpaths. The impact upon wildlife and vegetation is a prime concern, felling trees that
provide a natural heritage and the destruction of habitats of local wildlife and their
environment. The area has flooded on a number of occasions and there has been
contamination of the ground by raw sewage caused by a failure at the pumping station
situated in the area. To conclude, such building work is both inconsiderate/highly
problematic to residents within the catchment area and the natural environment. Perhaps
owner responsibility should prevail to maintain and enjoy the natural environment? Kind
regards Mr J Clatworthy
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